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OFFICIAL RESOLUTION 2025/01​
FEMALE SICK THREE COMPETITION AT SUPER BALL 2025 
 
The World Freestyle Football Association (WFFA) acknowledges that, on the first 
day of the Super Ball World Open 2025 at the SportsDock in London, United 
Kingdom on August 25th, 2025, an error occurred in the communication and 
application of the Rules for the Female Sick Three competition. 
 
The WFFA regrets this mistake and extends its apologies to all involved 
participants. The Association fully recognises the importance of transparency, 
clarity and consistency in competition management, and takes full responsibility 
for the confusion caused. 
 
After careful consideration of the case, and once the mistake in the management 
of the Rules has been taken into account, the Super Ball Judging team has reached 
the following resolution: 
 

●​ The results of the competition will be maintained and recognised as official, 
in order to respect the performances of the athletes who competed in good 
faith.  

●​ These results will be enforced in all relevant records.​
 

The WFFA will conduct a full internal review of its Rules processes to ensure that 
such errors do not occur again in the future. 
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